
July School-Age Classroom News 

 

Look What We’re Studying: 

 In the month of July, we will start off by celebrating Independence Day! The 
children will be making their own wind catchers, stars and fireworks!  In the 
second week, we will be diving into ocean life.  With everything from jelly fish to 
sea urchins and even pearls!  Our third week will be Medieval Times.  The children 
will enjoy crafting their own castles and knight masks.  Our fourth week will be all 
about the rainbow!  During this week will be doing a fan favorite, TYE-DYE! As well 
as sand art and friendship bracelets.  The last week of July will bring us to farm 
week.  The children will be making pigs, llamas, chicks, sheep and cows!   

 

Upcoming Events: 

 *Thursday, July 4th...we will be closed! Happy Independence Day!! 

 *Wednesday, July 24th will be Pizza Day! 

 
Special Notes: 

*Please…if your child will not be attending on their scheduled day, it is very 
important that you let Marissa know.  It will avoid lots of confusion, panic, 
and phone calls.  

 
Contact Information: 

Marissa- (508)-742-8076  mlake722@gmail.com 

Bonnie- (508)-789-364 5 bonnie@countrysidechildcare.net 


